
NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONSIDER AMENDING  
Regional Board Procedure  
Bylaw No. 3267, 2022

For more info, contact M. Connelly,  
Corporate Officer at 250-960-4400  
or corporateservices@rdffg.bc.ca

In accordance with the Local Government Act, notice is hereby  
given that the Regional District of Fraser-Fort George Board  
intends to consider amending Regional Board Procedure  
Bylaw No. 3267, 2022 on December 19, 2024 at 1:30 pm  
at 155 George Street, Prince George.

Proposed Amendment Bylaw No. 3368, 2024 requires  
votes in opposition to motions be recorded in meeting  
minutes except when Directors request their vote  
not be recorded. On December 12, 2024 the  
proposed bylaw and report will be on rdffg.ca   
in the December 19, 2024 Regional Board  
Meeting Agenda.


